

Minister for Planning

Our Ref:

BMIN015400

File:

12/002012

1 Spring Street Melbourne Victoria 3000 GPO Box 2392 Melbourne Victoria 3001 Telephone: (03) 9938 5990 Facsimile: (03) 9938 5949

DX 210292

Mr Philip R Davis MP
Chairman
Public Accounts and Estimates Committee
Parliament of Victoria
Parliament House
Spring Street
EAST MELBOURNE VIC 3002

Dear Mr Davis

2012-13 BUDGET ESTIMATES - FURTHER INFORMATION

Thank you for your letter dated 7 June 2012 regarding the Budget Estimates – further information request.

Please find enclosed the response to the Question on Notice relating to the Planning portfolio.

Please contact Jane Sweeney, Director Corporate Strategy on 9208 3718 should you require any further information.

Yours sincerely

MATTHEW GUY MLC Minister for Planning

207:12

2 4 JUL 2012

PUBLIC ACCOMMENDADO ESTAMADOS DE VERTIDAD

Enc





PUBLIC ACCOUNTS AND ESTIMATES COMMITTEE BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARINGS 2012-13

QUESTIONS TAKEN ON NOTICE AT THE HEARINGS

PLANNING PORTFOLIO

1. Please indicate whether and when the coastal climate change report relating to Wellington Shire from December 2010 will be released to residents of the Shire. (Page 21 of the portfolio transcript)

Response:

On 5 June 2012, I released the report of the Coastal Climate Change Advisory Committee. The report and my response are available at www.dpcd.vic.gov.au/planning. The report is not specific to Wellington Shire, it applies to all coastal areas in Victoria.

